
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF BROWNSVILLE 

 
STATE REVENUE SHARING  

 

Thursday, April 30th, 2020 
Teleconference: 7:00 P.M. 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public meeting of the Brownsville Budget 
Committee will be held via teleconference. The meeting will take place on the 30th 
day of April 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
  
 Please visit the City website for instructions on how to participate with video. 

The direct link is provided below: 
 

https://www.ci.brownsville.or.us/citycouncil/page/teleconference-
participation-instructions-attend-public-meetings 

 

 You can participate on your phone by dialing, (717) 275-8940, following the 
voice prompts and using access code 187 3859. 

 
THE PURPOSE of the meeting is to discuss Possible Uses of State Revenue Sharing 
Funds. Any citizen may participate during the teleconference and discuss possible 
uses of these funds with the Budget Committee. 
 
S. Scott McDowell, Budget Officer 
 
Please Publish: April 15th, 2020 
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